
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 3 and 4 Christmas Singing 

 

Thank you for the fantastic response to singing in the town center for the Canvey Lights 

Switch on from our year 3 and 4 families (and some year 6 ukulele players!). At this time all 

of the places are full and the children who have a space have been given the details in a 

separate letter. 

  

If you are in Canvey Town Centre on Saturday 1st December, Northwick Park will be singing 

at 1.55pm and we would love to see as many people there to support us as possible.  We hope 

you will join in with the singing from within the crowd.   

  

I look forward to seeing many of you at our different festive music events and that it will make 

for a magical build up to Christmas. 

 

Friday 7th Xmas Decorations Afternoon 

Friday 14th 9.00 or 2.00 Y3 and Y4 Carol Concerts 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Goldsmith 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

